
 

 

 

 

 

Invoice Date Supplier Name Value Line Description Value for Money (VfM) 

02-Nov-15 JUMP MEDIA GROUP LTD      4,160.59  Marketing 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

03-Nov-15 ENTAPRIS          667.19  Web Infrastructure 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

03-Nov-15 CHERWELL DISTRICT COUNCIL      1,500.00  Other Fees Statutory provider 

03-Nov-15 PSYTON ASSOCIATES      2,249.00  Professional Fees 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

04-Nov-15 SERVICE SIX      1,100.00  Marketing 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

04-Nov-15 AEQUUS INTERNATIONAL LTD      3,000.00  Professional Fees 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

06-Nov-15 PAUL MARTIN ASSOCIATES LTD          533.50  Marketing 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

10-Nov-15 
GROUNDWORK 
NORTHAMPTONSHIRE      1,000.00  Marketing 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

10-Nov-15 RESTORATIVE SOLUTIONS CIC    23,750.00  Professional Fees 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

11-Nov-15 PICK EVERARD      4,445.50  Professional Fees Procurement tender 



 
*OFBCI Grant funding 
 
 

16-Nov-15 NOTTINGHAM CITY COUNCIL      5,795.33  Professional Fees Statutory provider 

16-Nov-15 VICTIM SUPPORT      7,000.00  Professional Fees 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

17-Nov-15 PINK HORIZON CONSULTING LTD      1,297.32  External Training Courses 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

19-Nov-15 CORBY BOROUGH COUNCIL      9,017.00  Partnership Grants Statutory provider 

23-Nov-15 BRAND PRINT UK LTD      9,645.00  Stationery & Office Consumables 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

25-Nov-15 THE CONSULTATION INSTITUTE      1,330.00  External Training Courses 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 

26-Nov-15 ENTAPRIS          807.19  Professional Fees 

VfM is achieved through the use of the 
governments procurement website & 
requisitioning process 


